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We have been busy with grounds work, irrigation system repairs, summer work orders, window 

replacements and various phone requests. 

 

Fire Suppression has replaced all fire extinguishers, inspected and certified all fire alarm system 

and kitchen hood systems.   We stripped and painted handicap signs throughout the district.    

 

Talks About Painting came in and painted all exterior doors at BES.  

 

We have been removing lots of trash in the district and having been sweeping all parking areas 

and drop off areas. 

 

It has been a very busy summer and we are ready for school to start.   


